City Executive Board  - 5th December 2012.

Procurement Strategy 2013 – 2016 (supplementary agenda page 25)

Board Member and Director Comments

Recommendation (a)

The wording of recommendation (a) is agreed.

Recommendation (b)

 It would be difficult to do an environmental assessment for every product and service we procure through a new contract. We do already take into account a range of environmental criteria as part of the evaluation to enable the tender evaluation panel to judge the full proposal. For products this is simpler and for many commodities we can and already do request suppliers also offer environmental alternatives.  
Recommendation (c) 

The strategy will be reviewed annually and updated as required to take account of any new priorities and / or legislative changes.
